Treasure Comments

From: Ben Rubenstein <benr@horizonbeverage.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 7:10 AM

To: Treasure Comments

Subject: Concerns

| would like to voice my concern about the Treasure development. With expected Vail plans to create a larger village at
the base of Park City together with the Treasure development, | feel traffic is going to be a large logistic issue. As a
property owner on Lowell Ave. I'm concerned this will directly affect me. Park City is a wonderful place that is trying
hard to keep its charm while it evolves as a town.

Benjamin Rubenstein
1114 Lowell Ave.
Park City, UT



